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The last swimming sessions of the term will take place on Tuesday 11
th
 July.     

After School Clubs are running as 

normal this week.   

 Monday – Reading Club. 

Tuesday – Craft & Drama 

Wednesday – Aspire 

Thursday – AR Club/Newspaper Club 

PLEASE NOTE – There will be no 

after school clubs w/c 17
th

 July. 

 

The class structure next year will 

be: 

Nursery – Mrs Milligan 

Reception – Mrs Henzell 

Year 1 – Mrs Hamblin 

Year 2 – Miss Justice 

Year 3 – Miss Hodgson 

Year 4 – Mrs Pickering 

Year 5 – Miss Limer 

Year 6 – Mrs Baker 

 

A reminder of the upcoming dates for your diary.   

Monday 10
th

 July – KS2 Sports Day 1pm Bowling 

Club. No uniform day, chocolate donation. 

Wednesday 12
th

 July – EYFS/KS1 Sports Day 9am 

Bowling Club 

Monday 17
th

 July – Fish & Chip Day 

Tuesday 18
th

 July – Summer Fair 1pm Bowling Club 

Wednesday 19
th

 July – Y1 – Y6 school beach trip  

Thursday 20
th

 July – Achievement Assembly 9.30am 

school hall  

Friday 21
st

 July –Break up for summer holidays 

Tuesday 5
th

 September – School re-opens 

 

PLEASE NOTE THE YEAR 6 PRODUCTION OF 

ROMEO AND JULIET WILL NOW TAKE PLACE AT 

1.30PM ON THURSDAY 20
TH

 JULY – ALL 

WELCOME 

 

Please can everyone check at 

home and ensure that all library 

books are returned to school by 

14
th
 July. Thank you 

Everyone is always very welcome at the 

Cathedral for mass.  Times can be found at 

www.stmaryscathedral.org.uk. 

 

Persistent lateness is highly detrimental to children’s 

education.  Therefore, from September, any child who 

arrives after 9.30am will receive a mark for 

unauthorised absence.   

 

Our young entrepreneurs in Year 6 will be setting up stalls in the hall each breaktime and lunchtime 

next week selling sweets, drinks and other treats. Any children wishing to buy any of these goodies 

should bring a maximum of £1 into school each day.    

 

The Children’s Foundation do an amazing job in our area supporting young 

children who are facing distress, disability and disadvantage.  We will be lending 

them our full support in September when we will be holding a series of fundraising 

activities throughout the month.  More details to follow…….. 

 


